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Item No.: 6.a 

Date: 7/12/18 

To: Board of Directors 

Subject: Discussion and Possible Action Including Approval of an Initial Notification Letter to 
the Department of Water Resources for the Development of the Ukiah Valley 
Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

Consent Agenda  Regular Agenda  Noticed Public Hearing   

 

 

Summary:  

The Board will review a letter to the Department of Water Resources regarding the notice to 

develop a groundwater plan for the Ukiah Valley Basin.   

 

Recommended Action: 

Approve of an Initial Notification Letter to the Department of Water Resources for the 

Development of the Ukiah Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan 

 

Background:  

On June 1, 2018, the Ukiah Valley Basin Groundwater Sustainability Agency (UVBGSA) was 

notified by the Department of Water Resources (DWR) that prior to starting work directly 

related to the drafting of the Groundwater Sustainability Plan, DWR needs to receive an initial 

notification via the SGMA Portal.  Submitting the notification will allow work related to the 

Phase 2 of the Ukiah Valley Groundwater Sustainability Plan Development grant to begin.    

 

Fiscal Summary: N/A 

 

Action: ___________________________________________________ 

Motion:_____________________ 2nd:__________________________ 


